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Thursday 19th May 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

All the children in Year 6 have worked extremely hard this year and we believe 

every child deserves an opportunity to have educational experiences outside the 

classroom.  Despite the sadly cancelled residential trip, we have decided to 

organise alternative trips for the children in Year 6. 

 

On Monday 23rd May 2022 we will be visiting the Greenwich peninsula to take a ride 

on the Emirates Airline cable car.  Fantastic views followed by further sightseeing of 

London landmarks.  On Tuesday 24th May 2022 we will be going to Go Ape, an 

outdoor adventure centre for ropewalks in the trees.  Wednesday 25th May will see 

us going to Aquadrome in Rickmansworth. All three trips will take place during 

school hours (8.30am - 3.15pm).  Packed lunch will be provided, but children are 

free to bring their own lunch, if they prefer. 

 

We have worked hard to negotiate discounts on these activities, but do ask for a 

payment of £10 per child for all three days.  Payment can be made on ParentPay. 

 

Please confirm that you are happy for your child to attend these three trips. 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the three trips running 23-25 May 2022. 

 

 

Child’s name: ______________________ 

 

Class:    ______________________  

 

Signature:  _______________________ 
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